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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2009 12:01 PM
To: 'John Reay'
Cc: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: RE: 3737

Yes.  Please analyze the new wells for motor oil when they are installed. 
 

From: John Reay [mailto:JReay@deltaenv.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2009 10:37 AM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Subject: 3737 
 
Barbara: 
   
    We have the CPT results from 3737 (1400 Powell St., Emeryville) back and while they look like ND or low hits, there 
are a few that exceed MCL for benzene, gas and diesel in groundwater, enough I think to follow up with some monitoring 
wells to verify these results.  What I note, however, is that the analysis did not pick up Motor Oil specifically, which was in 
your letter.  While, based on the results we have, I don't see that MO would be an issue, I would ask if we can follow up on
this in the sampling program to be recommended for groundwater.  Would that be OK with you? 
  
Thanks! 
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